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Principal Brad Gurgel 
(Gr. 6-8) 
bradgurgel@gmail.com 
407-274-7899 

James Bakken (Gr. 3-5) 
jabakken@hickorytech.net 
507-931-9190  

Deb Bakken (Gr. 3-5) 
debbak_3@hotmail.com  
507-931-9190  

Michelle Yotter (Gr. K-2) 
yotter.michelle@gmail.com  
651-448-0023  

Melissa Voigt (Preschool) 
mvoigt@saintpeterlutheran.org 
507-779-4935 

Saint Peter Lutheran School 
427 W Mulberry St.  
St. Peter, MN 56082 

School Phone: 
507-931-1866 

School Email: 
spevluth@hickorytech.net 

Website: 
www.saintpeterlutheran.org

Upcoming School Events
Saturday, September 15 
Risen Savior Soccer Tournament 
See Schedule from Coach Otto 

Sunday, September 16  
Worship 8:00, 10:30 A.M. 
Sunday school 9:15 A.M.  

Monday, September 17  
Hearing/Vision Screening 1 P.M. 
Children’s Choir 3:15-4:15 P.M. 

Tuesday, September 18  
Home Soccer Game 4:00 P.M. 

Wednesday, September 19  
Band 3:00-3:45 P.M.  

Thursday, September 20 
Soccer Practice 3:00-4:30 P.M. 

Friday, September 21  
Chapel 8:05 A.M.  

Saturday, September 22 
Home Soccer Game 
B Team 9:00 , A Team 10:00 

September 14, 2018

Soccer Tournament 
This Weekend!  

(Sept. 15)

Cookie Dough 
Fundraiser Runs 

Through Sept.  18

Don’t forget Mission 
Offerings for chapel on 

 Friday!
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General School Updates
Hearing and Vision Screening on Monday, September 17th  
All students will have their hearing and vision screened on Monday, September 17th.  Parents will be notified 
shortly should the results indicate any recommended action.  Those who volunteered to help with the 
screening at registration, please arrive at school by 12:30 P.M. to be trained by our school nurse.   
 
Cross Country Meet Permission Slips (Grades 3-8) 
Permission slips were sent home this week with all 3-8th graders for the upcoming  Lutheran Grade School 
Cross Country Meet at Minnesota Valley Lutheran High School on October 5th.  Any 3-8th grade student is 
invited to participate.  We have been working on our distance running skills in Physical Education classes to 
help us prepare for this event.  If you wish to allow your child to participate, please return the permission slip 
by Thursday, September 27th.   

Chapel Mission Offerings 
On Friday mornings at 8:05 of most weeks and on the second Thursday of each month at 1:00 P.M. we have 
our weekly chapel services.  Each chapel service we collect a Mission Offering.  This semester’s mission 
offering is going to support Asia Lutheran Seminary in Honk Kong. Asia Lutheran Seminary trains pastors to 
spread the Word of God throughout Asia to millions of people who do not yet know Jesus as their Savior.  All 
students are invited to bring along a mission offering to chapel to contribute towards the spreading of the 
gospel through this ministry.   

Theme : Apples 

Letter: Bb 

Color : Yellow 

Bible Story: God Creates Man and Woman  

Memory Verse: I am...wonderfully made. - Psalm 139:14 

Little Lambs Preschool Updates



K-2 Classroom Updates
This week, we set goals for the upcoming months.  We first talked about what we want our classroom 
to look like, sound like and feel like.  Miss Yotter loved to hear words like calm, happy, joyful, and 
included as ways to describe our classroom.  We then set goals for the next weeks.  Many of our 
goals focused on using level one or two voices in the classroom (whisper or quiet talking) or goals 
that focused on listening to directions the first time.  We will also be setting goals in literacy (reading 
and writing) and math! 

3-5 Classroom Updates
Third through fifth graders colored cards this week for WELS prison ministry.  The people who receive 
these cards do not receive love from everyone they meet.  Our class prays together that God uses his 
Word to grow faith in the hearts of people serving sentences.  We also hope a kind greeting from us 
encourages them as they grow in faith. 

6-8 Classroom Updates
This week in Social Studies the 7-8th graders have been studying how our nation’s Constitution was 
constructed and what it all says.  Each of the students selected a portion of the constitution, studied it, 
and presented a Slideshow using their Chromebooks about what they found within their section.  In 
grades 6-8 we have enjoyed reading our first novel, Tuck Everlasting. In this novel some of the 
characters come across a water source that allows them to live forever.  Despite this sounding like a 
good thing, these characters find out that living forever also has some surprising downsides.  The 
discussion of living forever has led us into some deep conversations about our Christian faith and 
heaven.  As Christians we have a place promised to us through faith in Jesus where we will live forever.  
God promises that this place will be without sin and will be nothing but joy and peace for eternity.  We 
look forward to this eternal life with our Savior! 


